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Plan Review Comments

Application CPN- 21-004

Morrell Builders, Canandaigua NY 14424

January 27, 2021

The Cheshire Fire Department has reviewed the proposed site plan regarding 0000 State

Route 21 & 0000 Parrish Street Ext, Canandaigua NY 14424. There are no issues or

concerns with this project at this time.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Chris Brown

Fire Chief


